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Bielsko-Biata, 11th September, 2017

Dear Colleagues and Authors,

this is with sheer pleasure that I would like to announce that the third volume of the MIND Journal
has been released in the electronic version, the link to which is given below, on 31st August, 2017.
Taking this opportunity I would also like to express my gratitude to all the authors and colleagues
for the invaluable contribution to our publication. At the same time I hereby invite you to continue

publishing with the upcoming volumes.

https://mindjournal.wseh.pl/en

Respectfully,

"

Jerzy Dec

Editor-in-Chief
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